
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SECOND PRESS CONFERENCE 
 
29/06/2022 

 
Second Press Conference for the  

BSB963 “Protect-Streams-4-Sea” Project 
 

The 2nd press conference hosted by the International Hellenic University (IHU) for the 
major results of the “Protect-Streams-4-Sea” Project took place on June 29th 2022. The 
press conference was held at the General Assembly Room of the College of Geotechnical 
Sciences, International Hellenic University. 
 
During the conference George Zaimes presented the activities that have been implement 
for the project including preliminary results. The presentation lasted for approximately 
20 minutes. Several media outlets of the city of Drama attended. Specifically, 1. Χρονικά 
της Δράμας, 2. Πρωινός Τύπος, 3. ΟΜΙΛΟΣ STAR Β.ΕΛΛΑΔΟΣ, ΤΗΛΕΟΡΑΣΗ STAR B. 
ΕΛΛΑΔΟΣ. In addition, representative from the NGO ROOTS, the UNESCO Chair Con-E-Ect; 
Greek National Forest Services and President of the students of the Department of Forestry 
and Natural Environment, stakeholders form the target groups of the project also 
attended. Overall, the event was attended by 8 participants. 
 
Following are some photos from the event: 
 

 
 
 
“This event and presentation have been produced with the financial assistance of the European 
Union. The contents of this publication are the sole responsibility of the Project Coordinator 
George N. Zaimes and can in no way be taken to reflect the views of the European Union.” 


